
SUPPORT ST. JOHN'S
Thank you for supporting the Mission & Ministries  

of St. John's of Lattingtown! 
 Donate here

Summer Worship Schedule: 

Wednesday, July 15th (Online)
Noon Prayers & Meditation at 12 noon

Sunday, July 19th
8:00 am Morning Prayer (Church)

9:30 am Morning Prayer (Memorial Garden) 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnosk4jt-vSaNq8pEOy4DmXJjkKOln8ly5CRLiuKFQCPdU0XZFkEq6_lZk-H63SeWkk_HsOXvybA565Tehj3cL6r_x9xBRgOGbSDvLULPomswT&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnooOWZyRVzhNKctrcK7y8OQKzziv81NDWmVQjAmzbd8sMLy_hOsXPOigjgzep-ZmTEGI1ufa2dXjM8Qc_0AiZ0Q1I9hGQIlhFYAzClWLJMatgX96IAd_D6A_5UwICXCybzA==&c=&ch=


or church if inclement weather- 

Come as you are - please bring your chairs, blankets
(A recording of the 9:30 am service will be posted 

online on Monday, July 20th @ 9:00 am)
 

MINISTERS OF THE LITURGY - July 19th
8:00 am

Bruce Addison, Lector
Robert Copp, Usher/Greeter

 
9:30 am

Judy Gallagher, Lector
Herman Hertweck, John Vessalico, Ushers

Gail Wagner, Greeter
 Lel Gimbel, Blair Trimble, Altar Guild 

  
To watch a recording of our services, click here:

                   our Facebook page our Parish Website 

 
KATE SCEFONAS JOINS FAMILY BUSINESS 

at LOCUST VALLEY FLORIST  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnoqujBIZr5F7R0brcimiAf0L9YeHeUnVCG-4EJy9NfEwM_4G4Vqs5DOvbvi4Sfi-fFhp28PHdhGOBGlboBy_30qY93YmmftynVqWQ9QsUXb1Ey8kyqG0TmFy1MpEvVqw2PN__cyLLoVUzpoHuVKreMZI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnooOWZyRVzhNKzLhJ7vexhEBD64hCGwhp9zbwr5x1fPqT5YXhXVsTjOpVwQbApgFubL58FZSYHS402vNjSPxUqMRvkds3CZRmzLTBbMGklORJhAtvRxypyzm64abf1m2ATiIelN7MkPl4K2-8fpcyzCU=&c=&ch=


 
Dear St. John's of Lattingtown family,
 
Our beloved sexton, Kate Scefonas will
step down from her full-time position
here at St John's of Lattingtown on
Sunday, July 19th (her birthday) to join
her family business at the popular
Locust Valley Florist. We expect to
name her new successor soon.
 
For more than 10-years, Kate has been
so much more to us than a "traditional"
sexton. She has overseen numerous
church projects which include the 2019
major renovation of our beautiful St.
John's Memorial Garden, and the
relocation and construction of our state-
of-the-art  
Brian K. Tully Children's Playground.
 
Other significant projects under her direction have included the 2017 complete
renovation of The Cottage, and much needed improvements to The Gatehouse,
along with impressive church interior lighting upgrades. Kate was our technology
"guru" helping develop an impressive social media exposure for St. John's, and
has assisted with the development of our soon to be released new church website.
 
Many long-time St. John's members will agree that Kate's greatest gift to our
community has been her ability to help coordinate the annual St. John's Country
Fair. Last year, Kate almost single-handedly opened "The Barn @ St. John's" -- a
trendy and highly successful thrift and consignment store which she dearly loves.
She restored what was once a dusty 100-year-old storage area into a charming
thrift store and continues to be a tremendous asset for our congregation. When
Kate is not working at the florist shop, we are pleased to confirm that she will
become our part-time General Manager of "The Barn @ St. John's." Those details
will be announced at a future date.



 
The vestry, wardens, staff, and countless fair
volunteers join with me to thank Kate for her
tremendous ministry. We look forward to seeing
her continued success in this next phase of her
life's journey. Also, thank you to her entire
family, most especially: husband John, son
Wyatt, and stepchildren Gwyn, Byron, and
Dylan for sharing her with us every Sunday.  
 
If you would like to contribute to Kate's
farewell fund, please do send a check to the
office or  
click here. Thank you!
 
Every blessing,

Fr. Mark Fitzhugh, Rector
    

Welcome our Curate & Sexton!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnogSxHNV2PKoAdG-HEd70efPE7rGFTIQjGukABZZa0lWo-kxmA7x-cCPrE3060nfwr__AJrMNaps5lAbN1bC4xxPqx2NbC6oCM7Wk6d_uVJKC4oR2ZRj5k1Qyyv36dzzUY-6xyoVF9rIFNkUcy9l1J4Q1labTU9k9Cg==&c=&ch=


    

  Meet Our New Sexton- Frank Powers  



    We are thrilled to announce that St. John's parishioner
Frank Powers has agreed to become part of the St John's
team as our new sexton. Frank graduated from the
Wharton School of the  University of Pennsylvania. He
began his career in Philadelphia at the Hemsley
Organization. He spent many years managing and
leasing high rise office buildings.  
 
    Recently, Frank has been studying art at the Long
Island Academy of Fine Art and the New York Academy
of Fine Art.
 
    We know Frank's expertise and enthusiasm will be a
tremendous asset to our congregation. Frank will begin
on July 20, 2020. 

Waking Up White 
and Finding Myself in the Story of Race

by Debby Irving
 

New Summer Reading & Discussion
Series continues tonight, 

Wednesday,  July 15th @ 7:30 pm
 
The St. John's of Lattingtown Outreach
Committee invites you to join us tonight
along with members of St. John's of Cold
Spring Harbor, Emmanuel Church,
Dublin, New Hampshire, St. Mary's,
Newton Falls, MA, and other North Shore
churches for a summer reading and
discussion series of Debby Irving's book:
"Waking Up White, and Finding Myself
in the Story of Race."
 

 Each session will begin and end with prayer and a brief Scripture
passage. This would be a wonderful introduction to anyone who has not
yet begun the critical work of self-examination on issues of race in these
times. To register for our discussion group, Click here!  Book is available

as an ebook, audio book or paperback.For more info- frmark@stjlat.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnoobhqFE5-Lz_WvLaBRa_EkbxXrTKXgcu8btosaauYWb9w4L5h_jvjsCjcXQfw1pBPzbQ292dMFNk71mK6KN4aG93UM_Tp44XEfi1vVknYWwiyj7lm-h9d0-RcFd7eZGHBrurjhdR5jpTQu_O3IcoeuMNlwTToe90crDymEQay3RSSQyH8QRtOa-UWJX7PPzkj1xsx0TS_PWUk4IvIzxn_fcMZiEJ3V4MFrBtEiyAjELxGzJy81cIej82R8JwfNJx9wNO1zctbMbT&c=&ch=


Our Outreach

 
NOSH  Summer Internships

Ages 9 yrs- 21 yrs    
Come join our NOSH volunteers feeding the food insufficient! Help

organize our supplies and conduct inventory tasks. Assist us with filling
NOSHBags, prepping items for our route drivers, helping with grocery

unloading and other tasks!  
Stay for one hour - or up to three hours!  

Mondays and Wednesdays
9 am - 12 pm

  12 pm - 2pm   
Click here for more information

 
Introducing NOSHkids 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnonTZwOIhWI8jnoHuGhpkG0ns0HR8BPvqGAX3d-VvJUb8eIm_DSSn94aUJZ3cSn_OpQC1-3g5J-CeCAIeR8vhI0nNBhwcXSJK0jU3EKXVZfbmcg-jxo4zOzw5mLbKu_mN9LDiHKZJ8uOuCuAM1Q-Kza8932R5y2BenvOMRkif9oxr&c=&ch=


NOSH kids including Kate Blundin (3rd from right) next to Antonia
Guerra,  former warden of St George's Episcopal Church in Hempstead

(longtime friend of our parish) and Taylor Overstrom (far right).

St John's Youth in Action!
 

Parishioners Taylor Overstrom and Kate Blundin held a planning meeting

at NOSH HQ for their new program- NOSHkids.  They are set to

announce NOSHnibbles and we are very proud of them! NOSHnibbles

are easy carry feeezer bags filled with non-perishable yet nutritional

ready to eat foods that require no utensils, washing up or hot water. We

will distribute to our homeless friends  in Glen Cove and to the people

Antonia serves in Hempstead on behalf  of FACT ACT a charity that

enables the mentally channeled to stay living at home. Their clients

suffered when the local pantries closed and they called NOSH for help.

Bringing them NOSHbags and NOSHnibbles will help them feel full and



loved!  

 

Jett Aston (left) with friends Nori, Niko, Logan and Keirnan at NOSH
unloading groceries! (Keirnan's Mom,Nitika Moran, heads up  

Friends of St Johns with Lindsay Fox)   
 

Interested in becoming a NOSH summer intern? 
 click here

For more information: courtneycallaha@yahoo.com

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
The Barn@St John's

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnonTZwOIhWI8jnoHuGhpkG0ns0HR8BPvqGAX3d-VvJUb8eIm_DSSn94aUJZ3cSn_OpQC1-3g5J-CeCAIeR8vhI0nNBhwcXSJK0jU3EKXVZfbmcg-jxo4zOzw5mLbKu_mN9LDiHKZJ8uOuCuAM1Q-Kza8932R5y2BenvOMRkif9oxr&c=&ch=


 

The Barn @ St John's 
is accepting 

drop-off donations for Outreach
Tuesday, July 21st from 10 am - 2 pm

Please call the office 
516.671.3226

No pick ups permitted at this time!   
 

Masks or face covers must be worn.  

Our Life Together

   
The Wagner and Sullivan families celebrate the baptism of



John (Jack) Sullivan, III 

  

St. John's of Lattingtown Episcopal Church
325 Lattingtown Road
Lattingtown, NY 11560

516.671.3226 
Fax 516. 671.6097
Admin@stjlat.org 

Emergency 516.671.3226 Ext 9   
www.stjlat.org 

mailto:Admin@stjlat.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YxYIXpGQIIISrVlT3X4imukYjmC4FAcioArA5ZYjASAogqZ0oBHnosk4jt-vSaNqZh29DLSS0UBccgd2tQrqotFxY3D9qtJgZVFTYfvtX_P9w3O7fD-4hxVql6XUrSXRxyNLEDMSRm3tkqque35ECwKDg9sk4Wgd_3tlbqas4Bo=&c=&ch=

